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Requiring in-person voting would make it nearly impossible for many of us to vote. 

People would have to miss work, and many would have to drag kids along to the 

ballot. 

People who aren't fully able-bodied would have difficulty getting to the polls and 

standing in line. 

It would allow only a smaller, unrepresentative portion of the population to voice their 

preference. It would eliminate the votes of many, and that is undemocratic.  

 


